
 

 

I submit my candidature to be a member of the future Executive Board of ESPA. 

 

I’m a paediatric anaesthetist since 1993, currently Head of the Pediatric Anesthesia Department at Lille 

University Hospital, France. I am the President of the scientific board and the current Past President of 

the ADARPEF, the French paediatric anaesthesia society, of which I have been a member of the board 

since 2011. During this years, I participated in the organization of the annual congresses, in the publication 

of the latest national recommendations in paediatric anaesthesia, and in the participation in major 

European studies such as APRICOT and NECTARINE, for which I was the national coordinator for 

France.  

I wish to join the ESPA Executive Board in order to invest myself more in the promotion of teaching, 

practice and training of paediatric anaesthesia in Europe, to share experiences between European 

countries in order to improve the children care, and to encourage my French colleagues to be more active 

in this fields. 

I thank you in advance for the confidence you will place in me in this mission I assure you that I will 

represent you dynamically. 

 

Anne Laffargue 

 

 

  


